AUXILIARY SECTOR COORDINATOR — REPORT

CARL J. PIERCE, ASC

Division 8: Continues to support Sector Humboldt through members’ activities.

Flotilla 08-11, will continue to operate the USCG 29’ Rib Boat this coming year. For the first time
the crew and coxswain will be able to record their hours. The coxswain will apply for their
orders through AOM. Their hours will be recorded when they close out their orders’.

Flotilla 08-07 continues to maintain the fuel dump located at Point Arena Lighthouse and
maintain Point Cabrillo Lighthouse.

Flotilla 08-39, will hold its annual OPTREX 23-26 April 2020 at Antlers. You can make your
reservation now for those dates.

End of Report:
Submitted by Carl J. Pierce, ASC for Sector Humboldt
12 January



